
2. MAORI NAME FOR THE SUMMIT ROAD PROTECTION AUTHORITY 
 
 The Board considered a request from the Summit Road Protection Authority for the Council to approve 

the Authority’s adoption of an additional name in te reo Maori. 
 
 The Board decided: 
 
 1. That the adoption of an additional name for the Summit Road Protection Authority in te reo 

Maori be supported. 
 
 2. That the Summit Road Protection Authority be asked to consult with tangata whenua as to an 

appropriate name for the Authority. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


